
NOI PUBLIC NOTICE

Commonwealth Engineers, Inc. (9604 Coldwater Road, Suite 203, Fort Wayne, 
IN 46825), on behalf of the City of Berne, is submitting a Notice of Intent (NOI) 
to the Indiana Department of Environmental Management (IDEM) of their 
intent to comply with the requirements of Construction Stormwater General 
Permit to discharge stormwater from construction activities associated with 
the City of Berne Raw Water Main Replacement Project. The location of the 
project is in Wabash Township, Adams County, in Sections 3, 4, 9, and 10, 
T25N, R14E (approximate latitude and longitude of 40.636177, -84.934111). 
Runoff from the project site will discharge into Jamstutz Ditch and Sprunger 
Ditch. Questions or comments regarding this project should be directed to 
Benjamin Adams, P.E., Project Manager, Commonwealth Engineers, Inc.
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